

Dear Colleague,

In my capacity of Chairman of the Committee on European Affairs and Oversight of the European funds of the National Assembly of the Republic of Bulgaria, I would like to thank you for the interest you have expressed in the COSAC LIX Plenary meeting, which will take place on 17-19 June 2018. After consultation with the Troika, I have the honour to extend an invitation to your Parliament to attend the above-mentioned meetings as an observer, according to Art.3.3 of the Rules of Procedure of COSAC.

The agenda for each meeting, as well as any other relevant documents are available online at parleu2018bg.bg and cosac.eu.

Looking forward to meeting you in Sofia,

Yours sincerely,

Kristian VIGENIN

Chairman

Committee on European Affairs and

Oversight of the European Funds

National Assembly of the Republic of Bulgaria

